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MissISSiPPI STATE UNIVERSITY
MECHANICAL AND NUCLEAR ENCINEERING
DEPARTMENT
NUCLEAR  ENGINEERING April 22, 1986 iR NE - MS. e

6O 3253412

Mr. Frank J. Miraglia, Director

Division of PWR Licensing - B

Jnited States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

RE: TERMINATION OF PROVISIONAL CONSTRUCTION PERMIT NO. CPRR-91
Dear Mr. Miraglia:

In response to your letter of April 8 regarding Docket No. 50-241, 1 offer
the following comments.

Receipt of the Order that terminates the Provisional Construction Permit No.
CPRR-91 is acknowledged.

Additionally, Amendment No. 11 to the Indemnity Agreement No. £E46 has been
signed by Dr. Donald W. Zacharias, President of Mississippi State University. One
copy of this signed agreement is returned for your files.

Thank you for taking this action in the final chapter of our small 100 watt
reactor,

Sincerely yoyrs

C. T. Carley, Ph.D., P.E.
Professor and Head

CTC:er

encl,

xc: Dr. W. L. McDaniel
Dr. John 1. Paulk
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